
From: Madeleine Dewhirst <maddie@hamiltonhodell.co.uk>  
Sent: 12 June 2020 09:22 
To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: Objection - 519 Green Lanes 

I'm writing to object the planning application for the adult gaming centre at 519 Green Lanes.  
  
Green Lanes already houses multiple gambling and gaming shops and I do not think this is necessary 
or healthy for the wider community.  
  
The area has many children and young families and these premises have a detrimental effect on 
Green Lanes. It doesn't help or benefit the community in any way.  
  
Please consider this objection when reviewing the application.  
  
Yours sincerely  
  
Madeleine  
 
Madeleine Dewhirst 
Agent  
 
Hamilton Hodell 20 Golden Square London W1F 9JL 
 T +44 (0) 20 7636 1221 F +44 (0) 20 7636 1226 

 
---------------------------- 
From: Tom Millward <TMillward@virginmedia.com>  
Sent: 12 June 2020 11:06 
To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: Proposed gambling arcade at 519 Green Lanes 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Although I cannot see a planning application for the above on the Haringey planning portal, there 
has been considerable discussion of this plan across neighbourhood social media platforms. 
 
I would like to lodge an objection on two grounds. 
 
Primarily I believe such a proposal to be socially divisive as we live through increasingly tough 
economic times and these operations exploit the most financially vulnerable, making their situations 
worse. Basically, the casino always wins. 
 
Secondly, I have experienced the anti-social behaviour that has arisen around Paddy Power at the 
bottom of Warham Road with gangs of drunken men hanging around outside the premises for hours 
after the betting shop closed at night, shouting and urinating in the middle of the road. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Tom Millward 
107B Warham Road 
N4 1AS 
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Sent from  for Windows 10 
 
 


